
 

 

Friday 17th June 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This week our Y11, 12 and 13 performing arts students participated in a special masterclass with 
Goldsmith University and heard from alumni who now work for the Warner Brothers studios about 
careers in theatre. 
 
We also welcomed Sir Mike Tomlinson, founder of Hackney Learning Trust and Will Harding former 
Chief Strategy Officer of Global media who came to speak to students and staff about our approach to 
employer-led learning.  
 
On both occasions our students were great ambassadors for the school and all of our visitors were really 
impressed. 
 
Goldsmith’s University Partnership 
We are excited to announce that our progression programme with Goldsmith’s University starts next 
week with a large group of Year 12 students being welcomed to the campus to participate in a bespoke 
Open Day. These students will then participate in a number of activities with the university with the 
potential of being offered a reduced grade offer in degrees such as: politics, psychology, media and 
computing 
 
Year 10 and 12 Mock Exam Week 
Our mock exam week will commence on Monday 27th June for academic subjects only, students have 
started to prepare for these exams and should also be doing this at home for a number of hours each 
week.  
 
Leavers Celebration 
There will be a celebratory dinner and award ceremony for Year 11 and Year 13 held in the Main 
theatre, further information has been shared with students. The event is by invitation only. 
 

 Year 11 ceremony will be held on Friday 24th June from 1:30pm-3:30pm 

 Year 13 ceremony will be held on Friday 1st July from 1:30pm-3:30pm 

 
Exam Results Days 
A Level and Level 3 exam results day is on Thursday 18th August. Students will need to come in to the 
school to collect their exam results between 8am-1pm 
GCSE and BTEC exam results day is on Thursday 25th August (including re-sit GCSE) Students will need 
to come in to school to collect their exam results between 8am-1pm 
 
 
 



 

 

Uniform Expectations 
A reminder that hoodies are not permitted in the building at any time and coats should not be worn 
inside the building. All students should arrive in their ties and blazer and if they forget this they are 
required to wear a spare for the day if a parent cannot bring this in. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Ms S Brian 
Acting Principal 


